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20th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers/Grandparents 
 

Family Learning: KS2 Science “Fun with Forces” Workshop 
Wednesday 19th October 9.00am to 10.30am 

 

Would you like to have the opportunity to work with your child in school?   
 
We have booked the family learning tutors from Halton Borough Council to run a KS2 Science 
”Fun with Forces” Workshop here at school.  The workshop will take place on Wednesday 
19th October from 9.00am to 10.30am.   
 
During the session will be invited to join your child for a variety of fun practical activities based 
around the KS2 Forces Science Curriculum.  The investigation based tasks will provoke 
discussion between you and your child in a relaxed, inspiring atmosphere. 
 
Activities will focus on: 
 

• Friction slopes 

• Magnetism 

• Forces in action 

• Famous scientists 
 
Please note spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.   
 
Unfortunately we are not able to offer a crèche facility and therefore cannot accommodate 
younger siblings in the sessions. 
 
If you would like to attend please login to the School Gateway and book a place using the 
‘Clubs’ option.  Bookings are open now.  
 
If you are unable to book online or are having difficulty with the School Gateway please contact 
the office for support. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss E Jackson  
Headteacher   
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